
Heaton Moor United Church 

The United Reform and Methodist Church 
working together in partnership 

 

WE WELCOME anyone with us for the first time today. Please make 
yourself known and please sign the Visitors Book. There is coffee after 
each morning service, please stay for a drink and a chat.  

  

Newsletter and Diary for 22nd July 
 

Sun 22nd  10:45 Morning Service with G Adams 

                  19:00 Youth Group 

  On Duty Arnold and Ian, Creche Eileen 

Wed 25th 9:30  WoW 

Fri 27th 9:00  Moor than a breakfast 

                10:30  Bouncing babies 

                13:30  Dementia Friends 

   14:00  Wedding 

Sat 28th 10:30   Saturday Coffee  

   14:30  Strawberry tea 

Sun 29th 10:45 Morning Service with I Kiernan 

 On Duty Bob and Linda, Creche Linda 



Eternal God, giver of love and peace, you 

call your children to live together as one 

family. Give us grace to learn your ways and 

to do your will, that we may bring justice 

and peace to all people, in the name of 

Jesus Christ. Amen. 

Would you like to dedicate flowers to someone? 

Please contact the office and your dedication will 

appear in the notice sheet. Donations always 

welcome. 

A Celebration Service for Chris 

Anderson will be held on 30th July 

at 2:30pm at the church. As this will 

be a service to celebrate Chris’s life, 

she has asked that people wear 

bright clothing. No flowers but 

donations to Lupus UK are most 

welcome. 

The Hazel Grove and Poynton Circuit is saying farewell to Rev 

Mandy Boon (our Superintendent Minister) who retires ("sits 

down"!) at the end of this Methodist year.  The Farewell service 

is at 6pm on Sunday 22nd July at Poynton Methodist Church 

(http://www.poyntonmethodist.org/ ).  All are very welcome. 



Please visit our new website at 

www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

The office will be closed for most of August but emails will still 

be picked up. There will not be a notice sheet on the 19th 

August and the 2nd September.  

Opera time! Handel's Saul is showing at Didsbury Cineworld on Thurs. 

26th July only at 6.30pm in a spectacular opera from Glyndebourne.  

 5 stars - Daily Telegraph.  Well worth seeing! 

Free Stuff!  

The church crockery has been replaced. You can take whatever you 

like from the boxes under the notice board.  

The cards are still up for grabs as well. A small donation in the box 

provided is more than welcome.  

At Edgeley, we run Messy Church, Baby & Toddler Club, Make it Bake 
it!  All these activities provide food.  We need helpers who have food 
hygiene certificate.  We also need first aider.  At the moment, we have 
a few helpers who have the proper certificates.  However, they may 
not be able to attend every time, it's always good to have more 
helpers trained in these two areas.  I wonder if you have anyone who 
are willing to help out from your church?   

We're hoping to apply Stockport Local Fund to train up more 
volunteers to get the qualifications.  If we're successful, we'll let you 
know about the training opportunity too. 

I hope to hear from you later. 

Mei Yuk Wong - mei_yuk_wong@yahoo.co.uk  



Summer is in full swing and we hope your creative juices are 

flowing.  The deadline for the 

Autumn magazine is 24th August. 

Garry is always happy to receive 

contributions well in advance of 

the deadline. You can email him at 

evansgarry1956@gmail.com. 

We raised a magnificent £342.79 at the coffee 

morning and £222.68 from the Sunday 

morning retiring collection.  Thank you so 

much for your wonderful support.   

Stephanie, Sue and Deborah. 



HEATON MOOR UNITED CHURCH GCM 

22nd July Church Lounge 

1. Welcome 

2. Apologies & Attendance List 

3. Minutes of last Meeting 

A). Church News 

i. Revd Raj Patha 

ii. Jenny Travis 

iii. Tables and chairs 

iv. Mugs 

v. Mission Resources Fund 

vi. Heating system 

B). Prayer Groups 

C).Website & Data Protection 

D) Worship group 

i. Harvest 

ii. Children’s Work 

iii. Circuit service 30th September 

iv. Remembrance Sunday 

E) Security Update 

Closing Prayer 



AFTERNOON STRAWBERRY CREAM TEA – 28th  JULY 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Strawberry 
Cream Tea on Saturday 28th  July 2.30pm – 4.30pm.  The 
money raised will be used to support Lebone Village and 
the Handicraft Stall. The Handicraft Stall 
supports the church charities through sales at 
church events.  Invitations will shortly be 
available from the post table if you would like 
to take a few to give to family and friends. 

 

If you would like to help by donating strawberries, 

cream etc. please sign the list on the hall notice 

board.  Any donations will be most gratefully received 

and will mean that more money can be donated to 

Lebone. 

 

If you would like to attend this event, please sign the 

list on the Hall notice board. This is just to give an 

approximate idea of numbers for catering purposes. 

 

We look forward to your company. 

Stephanie & Janice 



Summer at the church 

The office will be officially closed through August but you 
will see Paul and Christine around catching up on 
projects.   

The church has quite a few bookings this Summer so 
don’t be surprised if the building is busy at times. You can 
check availability on the new website. Click on the 
calendar tab to see what is going on. You can choose 
what room and month you want to look at by click the 
boxes at the top.  www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

There will be no notice sheet on 19th August and 2nd 
September. 

We really want to protect the personal information of our 
members and those in the circuit. The new plan will be 
available on the circuit website from Monday 
www.stockportcircuit.org.uk. Look for the Services tab at 
the top of the site.   There will an A3 size poster of it on 
the notice board (if you have a phone you can take a 
picture of it). We will no longer be printing copies for 
everyone unless they request it.  The side with personal 
information on it will only be made available those who 
require it. This not only help to protect us but also the 
environment so if you have internet access please see the 
Circuit and Church websites for information.  

Don’t forget the magazine also includes all the services 
for the quarter in the diary section at the back.  

Thank you! 



IF YOU HEAR THE FIRE ALARM 

• Evacuate the building using your nearest exit and assemble on the 
 lawn. 

• Remain calm – walk don’t run 

• DO NOT use the lift 

• DO NOT stop to collect belongings 

• DO NOT turn back or try to re-enter the building 

If you have difficulty using the stairs, stay where you are and assis-
tance will be provided. 

Stanley Road, Heaton Moor SK4 4HL 

Rev. Paul Brewerton Tel: 0161 431 0262  

Email: revbrewerton@gmail.com 

Church Office: 

Email: Office@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk   

Tel: 01614310262 

Office Hours: Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri 10:00am-12:00pm  (Closed Tues) 

www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

Thank you to all the church family for the lovely cards, flowers and 

best wishes on my recent birthday. Also, many thanks for the good 

wishes after my surprise visit to hospital. I am improving each day 

after such good care. 

Pat Simister.  

Message from Rod Hill: I am now putting the new prayer handbook 
together, and this will take the theme of Our Calling ‘to respond to 
the gospel of God’s love in Jesus Christ’. Contributions of written 
prayers and/or photographs would be welcome. In order to have the 
printed copies ready for synod I need to have material with me by the 
end of July on Rodney.hill@methodist.org.uk  

mailto:Office@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk
http://www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk

